
Catanach, David 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Villanueva, Mary Ellen 
Wednesday, March 22, 2000 10:41 AM 
Catanach, David 
Administrative Orders DHC 2652 and DHC 2653 

In the process of filing the above orders in our well files, we discovered that the API numbers on these are 
incorrect. 

The correct API# for the Reuter # 344E in Administrative Order DHC-2652 is 30-039-26349. The letter had 30-
039-27235. 

The correct API# for the Breech # 755 in Administrative Order DHC-2653 is 30-039-26350. The letter had 30-039-

I understand that you may need to amend these orders so they will have correct information. Both of the incorrect 
API numbers belong to confidential Mallon Oil Company wells. Did these API#s come from the operator or did 
you get these incorrect numbers from one of our files? If they were in our files, we need to correct them. Thanks. 
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